
Association for Women in Mathematics

Are you interested in mathematics or a math-related field?

Come be social!
Join us at our AWM Chapter Social hour for online games.

Saturday, April 17th, 1pm-4pm; online!
Everyone is welcome!

Social Hour Itinerary

Speed-meeting ice breaker
(It’s meeting, but speedily!)

Online Board Games

Check out the QR
code or our website

to attend!


